
September 12, 2022 

Price Increase Announcement
SOPREMA (Northeast Region) 

Effective: IMMEDIATE 

Dear Valued Customer: 

SOPREMA will implement a price increase of 12% in the Northeast Region, effective immediately, on 
all SOPRA-XPS products. 

Regretfully, because we continue to experience longer than normal lead times, the increase will be 
implemented with immediate effect and will apply to all new orders, as well as orders previously 
received but not yet shipped by SOPREMA. 

As of now, all orders with the above products will be invoiced at the new pricing level. Price pages 
reflecting these changes will be available from your account manager shortly.  

Should you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact your 
account manager. 

Thank you for your continued support and business. 

Yours truly, 

Convoy Supply Inc. 


